Koepsell, Arthur

From: Paul Gottlob [Paul.Gottlob@cometridgeresources.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 1:07 PM

To: Koepsell, Arthur

Subject: RE: Trumpet fish 22-31 2A document # 400184516, Pine Ridge
Attachments: Trumpetfish 22-31 19S69W31 Well Cert.pdf

Arthur,

Sorry — here is the attachment showing both wells SH and BHL.
A pit permit will be submitted soon as well.

Regards,

Paul Gottlob
Sr. Engineering Technician

Comet Ridge Resources, LLC
600 17th Street, Suite 800-South
Denver, CO 80202

Direct: 303-226-1316

Fax: 303-226-1301

Main: 303-226-1300

From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 12:56 PM

To: Paul Gottlob

Subject: Trumpet fish 22-31 2A document # 400184516, Pine Ridge

Paul,
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400184516) for the Trumpet fish 22-31location, located in Lot 1 Sec 31 T19S

R69W Fremont County, Colorado. The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or
attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).

1. Multi-well plan: Due to two well being placed on the pad the COGCC requires that a multi well plan be provided.
The plan should show both the well head location and bottom hole location. Further information regarding multi
well plans can be found in COGCC rule 303.d.3.1.

2. COAS: The location has a COA from the initial 2A that will remain in effect. The COA for the location is as follows:

e Due to the likely hood of oil being received in the pit and exceeding 10,000 ppm TPH an approved Pit Permit
(Form 15) will be required prior to pit construction. The form 15 shall include a pit management plan.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
Thanks,
Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist



Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100 ext. 5148



